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“Return, O Lord! How long? 
And have compassion on 
Your servants.  
Oh, satisfy us early with Your 
mercy, That we may rejoice 

and be glad all our days! 
Make us glad according to 
the days in which You have 
afflicted us, The years in 
which we have seen evil. 

Let Your work appear to 
Your servants, 
And Your glory to their 
children.  
And let the beauty of 

the Lord our God be upon us, 
And establish the work of our 
hands for us; Yes, establish 

the work of our hands. .”  

Psalm 90:13-17 
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In these uncertain, unprecedented, difficult,  

unknown and trying times... 

 
We are asking that you continue to be the Church and pray for our 

pastors and church staff in the coming weeks and months, as we 

continue making difficult decisions regarding church services and 
events. Please be flexible as things change and we adjust. Please 

be understanding as decisions are made. Please be mindful of  
others as we put out new or different information. We love to 

serve you and continue to do so with gratefulness. 

 
“O Lord, I pray, please let Your ear be attentive to the prayer of 

Your servant, and to the prayer of Your servants who desire to fear 

Your name; and let Your servant prosper this day, I pray, and grant 

him mercy in the sight of this man.” Nehemiah 1:11 



           

           

   

OUR NURSERY AND CHILD CARE IS AVAILABLE FOR AGES 4 AND UNDER DURING OUR 10:45 

SERVICE.PLEASE HELP US SPREAD THE WORD AND LET FAMILIES KNOW! TO HELP TO ENSURE THE 
SAFETY OF OUR CHILDREN DURING THIS TIME, WE WANT TO LIMIT THEIR EXPOSURE AS MUCH AS 

POSSIBLE. A STAFF WILL RECEIVE YOUR CHILD AT THE ENTRANCE TO THE CHILDREN’S AREA.  



     

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hot and Humid! Some things never seem to change. God’s love for us never 

changes either. We can't change His mind about loving us. That is a cool 

thought for these hot, dog days of summer!  

As we continue to cope with the demands and complications of the health  
situation, I am planning for JOY Group organized events to resume as we  

usually do on the first Tuesday in September. Prayerfully, we can be dwindling 
somewhat with the COVID situation by then. Obviously, these plans are subject 
to change depending on how crazy the world gets. Even then, I will choose 

JOY!  

Don't forget to send a card or letter to our active duty military people in these times. They are a 
long way from home and some friendly mail would be very valuable to them. Addresses can be  

obtained from the prayer list or the office or call me.  

By the way, the FMB is available at 10am on Tuesdays for those of you diehard summertime card 

and domino players. I love you all in the healing name of Jesus! 

WORSHIP SERVICES ON SUNDAY AT 9AM AND 10:45AM 
Limited seating will be available in each service to accommodate social distancing recommendations.  
We encourage the elderly and physically vulnerable to attend the 9am service. 


